
 
 

 PLEASE ADDRESS ALL COMMUNICATIONS TO THE FACTORY 

June 19, 2023 
To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
The Manager, Listing Department, 
“Exchange Plaza”, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),  
Mumbai – 400 051 
 

To 
BSE Limited     
The Corporate Relationship Department, 
1st Floor New Trading Wing, Rotunda Building, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Symbol: WHEELS         Scrip Code: 590073 
 
Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (SEBI LODR) – Investors Meet 
 
Reference: Our letter dated June 16, 2023 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
Further to our communication sent to the stock exchange on the above mentioned subject, we wish to 
inform you that the contents of the Investor presentation available in the website of the Company at 
www.wheelsindia.com (https://wheelsindia.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Investor-presentation-
June-2023.pdf) was discussed during the investors meet. 
 
This disclosure is being made pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (SEBI LODR). You are requested to kindly take the same on record. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Wheels India Limited  
 
   
 
K V Lakshmi 
Company Secretary 
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